
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 10:57 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
ALLAN LAMMI

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I don’t believe the Seasonal rates should be increased by the proposed amounts . We are paying such high delivery
fees already .  I wish to be kept up to date on any further changes.




